
                                                 

 

 

 

 

 
Registration Number: 515284 
 
Project Feedback Contact 
Number: 08007831423 

Dear Resident / Business Owner 
Harlow Sustainable Transport Corridor: Station Approach 
 

 
Unfortunately, due to the nature of this work, there will be no access for vehicles during this 
closure period. However, access will be maintained for the emergency services in the event of an 
emergency. A map detailing the closure location is detailed below. 

 
A certain amount of inconvenience is inevitable with work of this type, and we greatly appreciate 
your patience whilst these works are being undertaken. Unfortunately, this work will unavoidably 
create some noise, and we sincerely apologise for any disturbance caused. We wish to assure you 
that we will undertake these works as efficiently and quickly as possible. 
 
For further information, updates relating to this closure, and to check on any future closures and 
works taking place during the project, please refer to the following: 

 
Website – essexhighways.org/harlow-sustainable-transport-corridors 
Email - Harlow.NorthtoCentreSTC@essexhighways.org  
Phone – 0345 603 7631 
Hello Worx App QR Code:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Essex County Council and Bouygues UK Ltd 
  

Road Closure: Station Approach 
 

On behalf of Essex County Council, Bouygues UK Ltd are undertaking essential works on 
Station Approach as part of the Harlow Sustainable Transport Corridor project. 

 
As a result of these works, a road closure will take place on Station Approach in both 
directions between the Burnt Mill Roundabout and the Goodman House Car Park. This 
closure will begin at 8pm on Saturday 11th October and remain in place until 5am on 
Monday 13th October 2025. 
 
Please Note: There will be no vehicle access, including for buses and taxis, via Station 
Approach to Harlow Town Train Station, Goodman House Car Park, Field House Car Park, 
and the businesses located opposite Harlow Town Train Station. Pedestrian access will 
be maintained throughout this closure period. Motorists requiring access to Harlow Town 
Station Car Park can continue to do so via Edinburgh Gate.  
 
The road closure on Station Approach is needed to carry out road reconstruction works, with a 
full closure needed to ensure the safety of both the public and workforce. Please note that 
these works are weather dependent, and dates may change subject to weather conditions. 
 

http://www.essexhighways.org/harlow-sustainable-transport-corridors
mailto:Harlow.NorthtoCentreSTC@essexhighways.org
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Road Closure: No 
access for vehicles 
in both directions on 

Station Approach  

Pedestrian Access: 
Maintained via 

Station Approach 

Vehicle Access: 
Maintained for motorists 

requiring access to 
Harlow Town Station Car 
Park via Edinburgh Gate 

Map detailing road closure location on Station Approach  


